
 
 
 
Our Ref.: SRSO/AGM/2017/001       12 May 2017 

 
       

Dear members,  
 
 
Annual Safety Seminar, Annual General Meeting cum Dinner 2017 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr. CHAN Ka-kui, BBS, JP, Chairman of Construction 
Industry Council, has kindly accepted our invitation to be the Guest of Honour of our 26th 
Anniversary Dinner. On behalf of the Executive Council, I would like to invite your good-self 
to participate in our Annual Safety Seminar, AGM cum Annual Dinner to be held on 23 June 
2017 (Friday) at Ballrooms I-III, L6, Royal Plaza Hotel, 193 Prince Edward Road West, 
Mongkok, Kowloon.  
 
Please note that 4 CPD hours will be granted for the afternoon seminar For Annual Seminar, 
HK$300 will be charged to Members,  HK$400 to Member of HKFOSHA and HK$ 500 to 
Non-Members. .  Please note that seats for the seminar are limited and will be restricted in a 
first come first serve basis.  Your early enrolment is kindly requested. .  Attending the AGM 
is members’ right and is absolutely FREE of charge. 
 
For members, you are only required to pay HK$ 800 each for the dinner and for the member 
of HKFOSHA you are required to pay HK$ 900 each for the dinner. You are also welcome to 
bring along your guests who will be charged at HK$ 1,000 each or HK$ 12,000 per table of 
12 or HK$ 7,000 per half table of 6.  
 
Please make your booking with the reservation slip attached and email to srso@srso.org.hk or 
fax to 2590 6344.  Closing date for booking is 9 June 2017.  For inquiry, please contact Mr. 
Edmund FUNG at 9602 2422 or Mr Willie TAM at 9739 37199. 
 
Attached please find the copies of flyer, tentative programme & reply slip for your enrolment.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you in the Annual Safety Seminar, Annual General Meeting and 
Annual Dinner! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
___________ 
Johnny SHING 
President (2016—2018) 
Society of Registered Safety Officers 
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